
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2008 06:05 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

03/05/2008

We have just added to the website 47 new specimens, many neat and interesting pieces that are moderately priced, from the Gene 
Tribbey collection. 

  

Auction was updated earlier today as well 

  

Look for more updates later this coming weekend and early next week 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


